
Honeygo Run Landfill Welcomed 
Neighbors for Open House

June 24, 2019

PERRY HALL, Md (June 24, 2019) - On June 15, the Honeygo Run Landfill team 
welcomed more than 60 neighbors to the facility for an open house. We were honored 
to be joined by Ed Dexter with the Maryland Department of the Environment, who 
offered remarks about the ongoing cooperative partnership between the Department 
and the Landfill.

Following lunch, the team offered landfill tours to highlight some of the enhancements 
made to landfill systems and operations since the November open house. These 
include:

•	 Designing and installing a pilot active gas collection system with flare;

•	 Connecting all existing gas extraction points and additional horizontal collectors to 
the active gas system;

•	 Adding an on-site leachate treatment system;

•	 Retrofitting liquids management tanks with carbon filters to control ambient odor;

•	 Installing six portable odor control misting devices; and

•	 Adding an environmental specialist to further enhance the site team.

We remain committed to operating the Landfill in an environmentally responsible 
manner and making further enhancements when necessary. Thank you to those who 
joined us at the open house and for the ongoing community engagement and support 
our team has received.


